Introduction To Human Evolutionary Anatomy
Aiello
Getting the books introduction to human evolutionary anatomy aiello now is not
type of inspiring means. You could not on your own going as soon as ebook
collection or library or borrowing from your contacts to entry them. This is an
unconditionally simple means to specifically get lead by on-line. This online
pronouncement introduction to human evolutionary anatomy aiello can be one of
the options to accompany you next having additional time.
It will not waste your time.
extra business to read. Just
proclamation introduction to
evaluation them wherever you

bow to me, the e-book will utterly appearance you
invest little mature to read this on-line
human evolutionary anatomy aiello as well as
are now.

The Evolution of Homo Erectus G. Philip Rightmire 1993-08-26 This book examines
the fossils of Homo erectus and suggests how Homo sapiens may have arisen.
Arthritis and You Naheed Ali 2013-03-14 Arthritis is the number one cause of
disability in the U.S. with more than 40 million people diagnosed; that number
is expected to rise as baby boomers continue to age. Yet few understand what
arthritis really is, how it develops, and what sufferers can do to minimize its
impact on daily activities and quality of life. Here, Naheed Ali weighs in with
insight into the inner workings of arthritis and the treatment options
available to patients. By first defining arthritis, and examining its causes
and symptoms, Ali provides readers with the knowledge they need to understand
what is going on in their bodies, what they can do if they suspect they have
arthritis, and how to prevent it if they don’t. He examines the various types
of arthritis – from juvenile to rheumatoid and beyond – and the various medical
practitioners involved in its diagnosis and treatment. Building on the current
medical treatments available, Ali offers information about alternative and
natural approaches, as well as lifestyle adjustments helpful in mitigating the
symptoms. Whole family approaches that include caregivers and what they can do
for their loved ones suffering from arthritis are also discussed. Readers will
appreciate the comprehensive and thoughtful approach Ali takes to his topic,
and will come away with the tools they need to live well with arthritis.
An Introduction to Human Evolutionary Anatomy Leslie Aiello 1990 An
anthropologist and an anatomist have combined their skills in this book to
provide students and research workers with the essentials of anatomy and the
means to apply these to investigations into hominid form and function. Using
basic principles and relevant bones, conclusions can be reached regarding the
probable musculature, stance, brain size, age, weight, and sex of a particular
fossil specimen. The sort of deductions which are possible are illustrated by
reference back to contemporary apes and humans, and a coherent picture of the
history of hominid evolution appears. Written in a clear and concise style and
beautifully illustrated, An Introduction to Human Evolutionary Anatomy is a
basic reference for all concerned with human evolution as well as a valuable
companion to both laboratory practical sessions and new research using fossil
skeletons.
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Spinal Evolution Ella Been 2019-08-07 The vertebral spine is a key element of
the human anatomy. Its main role is to protect the spinal cord and the main
blood vessels. The axial skeleton, with its muscles and joints, provides
stability for the attachment of the head, tail and limbs and, at the same time,
enables the mobility required for breathing and for locomotion. Despite its
great importance, the vertebral spine is often over looked by researchers
because: a) vertebrae are fragile in nature, which makes their fossilization a
rare event; b) they are metameric (seriated and repeated elements) that make
their anatomical determination and, thus, their subsequent study difficult; and
c) the plethora of bones and joints involved in every movement or function of
the axial skeleton makes the reconstruction of posture, breathing mechanics and
locomotion extremely difficult. It is well established that the spine has
changed dramatically during human evolution. Spinal curvatures, spinal load
transmission, and thoracic shape of bipedal humans are derived among hominoids.
Yet, there are many debates as to how and when these changes occurred and to
their phylogenetic, functional, and pathological implications. In recent years,
renewed interest arose in the axial skeleton. New and exciting finds, mostly
from Europe and Africa, as well as new methods for reconstructing the spine,
have been introduced to the research community. New methodologies such as
Finite Element Analysis, trabecular bone analysis, Geometric Morphometric
analysis, and gait analysis have been applied to the spines of primates and
humans. These provide a new and refreshing look into the evolution of the
spine. Advanced biomechanical research regarding posture, range of motion,
stability, and attenuation of the human spine has interesting evolutionary
implications. Until now, no book that summarizes the updated research and
knowledge regarding spinal evolution in hominoids has been available. The
present book explores both these new methodologies and new data, including
recent fossil, morphological, biomechanical, and theoretical advances regarding
vertebral column evolution. In order to cover all of that data, we divide the
book into four parts: 1) the spine of hominoids; 2) the vertebral spine of
extinct hominins; 3) ontogeny, biomechanics and pathology of the human spine;
and 4) new methodologies of spinal research. These parts complement each other
and provide a wide and comprehensive examination of spinal evolution.
Evolutionary Ecology and Human Behavior Eric Alden Smith 2017-09-29 ""à
required reading for anyone interested in the economy, ecology, and demography
of human societies."" --American Journal of Human Biology ""This excellent book
can serve both as a text¼book and as a scholarly reference."" --American
Scientist
The Lives of the Brain John S. Allen 2012-04-02 Though we have other
distinguishing characteristics (walking on two legs, for instance, and relative
hairlessness), the brain and the behavior it produces are what truly set us
apart from the other apes and primates. And how this three-pound organ composed
of water, fat, and protein turned a mammal species into the dominant animal on
earth today is the story John S. Allen seeks to tell.
National Library of Medicine Current Catalog National Library of Medicine
(U.S.) 1991
People of the Earth Brian M. Fagan 2015-08-26 Understand major developments of
human prehistory People of the Earth: An Introduction to World Prehistory 14/e,
provides an exciting journey though the 7-million-year-old panorama of
humankind's past. This internationally renowned text provides the only truly
global account of human prehistory from the earliest times through the earliest
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civilizations. Written in an accessible way for beginning students, People of
the Earth shows how today's diverse humanity developed biologically and
culturally over millions of years against a background of constant climatic
change.
The Evolution of Language Thomas C Scott-Phillips 2012-02-29 Proceedings of
Evolang IX, the 9th International Conference on the Evolution of Language. The
Evolang conferences are the leading international conferences for new findings
in the study of the origins and evolution of language. They attract a
multidisciplinary audience. The proceedings are an important resource for
researchers in the field. Contents:Evolutionary Parallels between Language and
Tool Use (Michael A Arbib)Cortico–Cortical and Cortico–Cerebellar Computations
in Language Change (Giorgos P Argyropoulos)The Case for Neanderthal Language —
How Strong is It? (Sverker Johansson)Meanings of Touching Object Parts in
Pointing (Harumi Kobayashi and Tetsuya Yasuda)Robustness as a Design Feature of
Speech Communication (Bodo Winter and Morten H Christiansen)The Exponent of
Zipf's Law in Language Ontogeny (Jaume Baixeries, Ramon Ferrer-i-Cancho and
Brita Elvevåg)and other papers Readership: Graduate students, academics and
researchers working on the evolution of language, artificial intelligence,
genetics and psychology. Keywords:Language Evolution;Evolution of
Language;EVOLANG;Linguistics
The Evolution of Language W. Tecumseh Fitch 2010-04-01 Language, more than
anything else, is what makes us human. It appears that no communication system
of equivalent power exists elsewhere in the animal kingdom. Any normal human
child will learn a language based on rather sparse data in the surrounding
world, while even the brightest chimpanzee, exposed to the same environment,
will not. Why not? How, and why, did language evolve in our species and not in
others? Since Darwin's theory of evolution, questions about the origin of
language have generated a rapidly-growing scientific literature, stretched
across a number of disciplines, much of it directed at specialist audiences.
The diversity of perspectives - from linguistics, anthropology, speech science,
genetics, neuroscience and evolutionary biology - can be bewildering. Tecumseh
Fitch cuts through this vast literature, bringing together its most important
insights to explore one of the biggest unsolved puzzles of human history.
The Handbook of Linguistics Mark Aronoff 2020-01-07 "The first edition of this
Handbook is built on surveys by well-known figures from around the world and
around the intellectual world, reflecting several different theoretical
predilections, balancing coverage of enduring questions and important recent
work. Those strengths are now enhanced by adding new chapters and thoroughly
revising almost all other chapters, partly to reflect ways in which the field
has changed in the intervening twenty years, in some places radically. The
result is a magnificent volume that can be used for many purposes." David W.
Lightfoot, Georgetown University "The Handbook of Linguistics, Second Edition
is a stupendous achievement. Aronoff and Rees-Miller have provided overviews of
29 subfields of linguistics, each written by one of the leading researchers in
that subfield and each impressively crafted in both style and content. I know
of no finer resource for anyone who would wish to be better informed on recent
developments in linguistics." Frederick J. Newmeyer, University of Washington,
University of British Columbia and Simon Fraser University "Linguists, their
students, colleagues, family, and friends: anyone interested in the latest
findings from a wide array of linguistic subfields will welcome this second
updated and expanded edition of The Handbook of Linguistics. Leading scholars
provide highly accessible yet substantive introductions to their fields: it's
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an even more valuable resource than its predecessor." Sally McConnell-Ginet,
Cornell University "No handbook or text offers a more comprehensive,
contemporary overview of the field of linguistics in the twenty-first century.
New and thoroughly updated chapters by prominent scholars on each topic and
subfield make this a unique, landmark publication."Walt Wolfram, North Carolina
State University This second edition of The Handbook of Linguistics provides an
updated and timely overview of the field of linguistics. The editor's broad
definition of the field ensures that the book may be read by those seeking a
comprehensive introduction to the subject, but with little or no prior
knowledge of the area. Building on the popular first edition, The Handbook of
Linguistics, Second Edition features new and revised content reflecting
advances within the discipline. New chapters expand the already broad coverage
of the Handbook to address and take account of key changes within the field in
the intervening years. It explores: psycholinguistics, linguistic anthropology
and ethnolinguistics, sociolinguistic theory, language variation and second
language pedagogy. With contributions from a global team of leading linguists,
this comprehensive and accessible volume is the ideal resource for those
engaged in study and work within the dynamic field of linguistics.
The Human Career Richard G. Klein 2009-04-22 Since its publication in 1989, The
Human Career has proved to be an indispensable tool in teaching human origins.
This substantially revised third edition retains Richard G. Klein’s innovative
approach while showing how cumulative discoveries and analyses over the past
ten years have significantly refined our knowledge of human evolution. Klein
chronicles the evolution of people from the earliest primates through the
emergence of fully modern humans within the past 200,000 years. His
comprehensive treatment stresses recent advances in knowledge, including, for
example, ever more abundant evidence that fully modern humans originated in
Africa and spread from there, replacing the Neanderthals in Europe and equally
archaic people in Asia. With its coverage of both the fossil record and the
archaeological record over the 2.5 million years for which both are available,
The Human Career demonstrates that human morphology and behavior evolved
together. Throughout the book, Klein presents evidence for alternative points
of view, but does not hesitate to make his own position clear. In addition to
outlining the broad pattern of human evolution, The Human Career details the
kinds of data that support it. For the third edition, Klein has added numerous
tables and a fresh citation system designed to enhance readability, especially
for students. He has also included more than fifty new illustrations to help
lay readers grasp the fossils, artifacts, and other discoveries on which
specialists rely. With abundant references and hundreds of images, charts, and
diagrams, this new edition is unparalleled in its usefulness for teaching human
evolution.
The First Humans Frederick E. Grine 2009-05-24 There are some issues in human
paleontology that seem to be timeless. Most deal with the origin and early
evolution of our own genus – something about which we should care. Some of
these issues pertain to taxonomy and systematics. How many species of Homo were
there in the Pliocene and Pleistocene? How do we identify the earliest members
the genus Homo? If there is more than one Plio-Pleistocene species, how do they
relate to one another, and where and when did they evolve? Other issues relate
to questions about body size, proportions and the functional adaptations of the
locomotor skeleton. When did the human postcranial “Bauplan” evolve, and for
what reasons? What behaviors (and what behavioral limitations) can be inferred
from the postcranial bones that have been attributed to Homo habilis and Homo
erectus? Still other issues relate to growth, development and life history
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strategies, and the biological and archeological evidence for diet and behavior
in early Homo. It is often argued that dietary change played an important role
in the origin and early evolution of our genus, with stone tools opening up
scavenging and hunting opportunities that would have added meat protein to the
diet of Homo. Still other issues relate to the environmental and climatic
context in which this genus evolved.
The Oxford Handbook of Language Evolution Maggie Tallerman 2012 Leading
scholars present critical accounts of every aspect of the field, including work
in animal behaviour; anatomy, genetics and neurology; the prehistory of
language; the development of our uniquely linguistic species; and language
creation, transmission, and change.
Dominance and Aggression in Humans and Other Animals Henry R. Hermann
2017-01-05 Dominance and Aggression in Humans and Other Animals: The Great Game
of Life examines human nature and the influence of evolution, genetics,
chemistry, nurture, and the sociopolitical environment as a way of
understanding how and why humans behave in aggressive and dominant ways. The
book walks us through aggression in other social species, compares and
contrasts human behavior to other animals, and then explores specific human
behaviors like bullying, abuse, territoriality murder, and war. The book
examines both individual and group aggression in different environments
including work, school, and the home. It explores common stressors triggering
aggressive behaviors, and how individual personalities can be vulnerable to, or
resistant to, these stressors. The book closes with an exploration of the
cumulative impact of human aggression and dominance on the natural world.
Reviews the influence of evolution, genetics, biochemistry, and nurture on
aggression Explores aggression in multiple species, including insects, fish,
reptiles, birds, and mammals Compares human and animal aggressive and dominant
behavior Examines bullying, abuse, territoriality, murder, and war Includes
nonaggressive behavior in displays of respect and tolerance Highlights
aggression triggers from drugs to stress Discusses individual and group
behavior, including organizations and nations Probes dominance and aggression
in religion and politics Translates the impact of human behavior over time on
the natural world
Human Natures Paul R. Ehrlich 2000-08 Explores the impact and inconsistancies
of human evolution upon human nature, examining the physical, intellectual,
cultural, and sexual aspects of human development and behaviors in the light of
current scientific theory.
The Evolutionary Biology of the Human Pelvis Cara M. Wall-Scheffler 2019-12-31
Synthesizes and re-examines the evolution of the human pelvis, which sits at
the interface between locomotion and childbirth.
Evolutionary Anatomy of the Primate Cerebral Cortex Dean Falk 2001-04-19
Studies of brain evolution have moved rapidly in recent years, building on the
pioneering research of Harry J. Jerison. This book provides reviews of primate
(including human) brain evolution. The book is divided into two sections, the
first gives new perspectives on the developmental, physiological, dietary and
behavioural correlates of brain enlargement. It has long been recognized,
however, that brains do not merely enlarge globally as they evolve, but that
their cortical and internal organization also changes in a process known as
reorganization. Species-specific adaptations therefore have neurological
substrates that depend on more than just overall brain size. The second section
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explores these neurological underpinnings for the senses, adaptations and
cognitive abilities that are important for primates. With a prologue by Stephen
J. Gould and an epilogue by Harry J. Jerison, this is an important reference
work for all those working on brain evolution in primates.
Computational Paleontology Ashraf M.T. Elewa 2011-03-04 Computational
paleontology is simply a term applied to using computers and its facilities in
the field of paleontology. However, we should be exactly precise in describing
the term through explaining the main themes of this motivating and attractive
scientific field. The uppermost aim of this book is to explain how computation
could be competent in fetching fossils to life and the past to present.
Computers for paleontologists save time and costs, interpret mysterious events
precisely and accurately, visualize the ancient life definitely and undeniably.
A Companion to Biological Anthropology Clark Spencer Larsen 2010-02-22 An
extensive overview of the rapidly growing field of biologicalanthropology;
chapters are written by leading scholars who havethemselves played a major role
in shaping the direction and scopeof the discipline. Extensive overview of the
rapidly growing field of biologicalanthropology Larsen has created a who’s who
of biologicalanthropology, with contributions from the leadingauthorities in
the field Contributing authors have played a major role in shaping thedirection
and scope of the topics they write about Offers discussions of current issues,
controversies, and futuredirections within the area Presents coverage of the
many recent innovations anddiscoveries that are transforming the subject
Wiley-Blackwell Encyclopedia of Human Evolution, 2 Volume Set Bernard Wood
2011-03-31 This comprehensive A to Z encyclopedia provides extensive coverage
of important scientific terms related to improving our understanding of how we
evolved. Specifically, the 5,000 entries in this two-volume set cover evidence
and methods used to investigate the relationships among the living great apes,
evidence about what makes the behavior of modern humans distinctive, and
evidence about the evolutionary history of that distinctiveness, as well as
information about modern methods used to trace the recent evolutionary history
of modern human populations. This text provides a resource for everyone
studying the emergence of Homo sapiens. Visit the companion site
www.woodhumanevolution.com to browse additional references and updates from
this comprehensive encyclopedia.
Comparative Anatomy and Phylogeny of Primate Muscles and Human Evolution Rui
Diogo 2012-01-11 This book challenges the assumption that morphological data
are inherently unsuitable for phylogeny reconstruction, argues that both
molecular and morphological phylogenies should play a major role in
systematics, and provides the most comprehensive review of the comparative
anatomy, homologies and evolution of the head, neck, pectoral and upper limb
muscles of primates. Chapters 1 and 2 provide an introduction to the main aims
and methodology of the book. Chapters 3 and 4 and Appendices I and II present
the data obtained from dissections of the head, neck, pectoral and upper limb
muscles of representative members of all the major primate groups including
modern humans, and compare these data with the information available in the
literature. Appendices I and II provide detailed textual (attachments,
innervation, function, variations and synonyms) and visual (high quality
photographs) information about each muscle for the primate taxa included in the
cladistic study of Chapter 3, thus providing the first comprehensive and up to
date overview of the comparative anatomy of the head, neck, pectoral and upper
limb muscles of primates. The most parsimonious tree obtained from the
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cladistic analysis of 166 head, neck, pectoral and upper limb muscle characters
in 18 primate genera, and in representatives of the Scandentia, Dermoptera and
Rodentia, is fully congruent with the evolutionary molecular tree of Primates,
thus supporting the idea that muscle characters are particularly useful to
infer phylogenies. The combined anatomical materials provided in this book
point out that modern humans have fewer head, neck, pectoral and upper limb
muscles than most other living primates, but are consistent with the proposal
that facial and vocal communication and specialized thumb movements have
probably played an important role in recent human evolution. This book will be
of interest to primatologists, comparative anatomists, functional
morphologists, zoologists, physical anthropologists, and systematicians, as
well as to medical students, physicians and researchers interested in
understanding the origin, evolution, homology and variations of the muscles of
modern humans. Contains 132 color plates.
An Introduction to Human Evolutionary Anatomy Leslie Aiello 1990-09-11 An
anthropologist and an anatomist have combined their skills in this book to
provide students and research workers with the essentials of anatomy and the
means to apply these to investigations into hominid form and function. Using
basic principles and relevant bones, conclusions can be reached regarding the
probable musculature, stance, brain size, age, weight, and sex of a particular
fossil specimen. The sort of deductions which are possible are illustrated by
reference back to contemporary apes and humans, and a coherent picture of the
history of hominid evolution appears. Written in a clear and concise style and
beautifully illustrated, An Introduction to Human Evolutionary Anatomy is a
basic reference for all concerned with human evolution as well as a valuable
companion to both laboratory practical sessions and new research using fossil
skeletons.
Human Evolution Bernard Campbell 2017-09-04 In this new fourth edition,
Campbell has revised and updated his classic introduction to the field. Human
Evolution synthesizes the major findings of modern research and theory and
presents a complete and integrated account of the evolution of human beings.
New developments in microbiology and recent fossil records are incorporated
into the enormous range of this volume, with the resulting text as lucid and
comprehensive as earlier editions. The fourth edition retains the thematic
structure and organization of the third, with its cogent treatment of human
variability and speciation, primate locomotion, and nonverbal communication and
the evolution of language, supported by more than 150 detailed illustrations
and an expanded and updated glossary and bibliography. As in prior editions,
the book treats evolution as a concomitant development of the main behavioral
and functional complexes of the genus Homo– among them motor control and
locomotion, mastication and digestion, the senses and reproduction. It analyzes
each complex in terms of its changing function, and continually stresses how
the separate complexes evolve interdependently over the long course of the
human journey. All these aspects are placed within the context of contemporary
evolutionary and genetic theory, analyses of the varied extensions of the
fossil record, and contemporary primatology and comparative morphology. The
result is a primary text for undergraduate and graduate courses, one that will
also serve as required reading for anthropologists, biologists, and
nonspecialists with an interest in human evolution.
The Evolution of the Human Head Daniel E. Lieberman 2011-01-03 In one sense,
human heads function much like those of other mammals. We use them to chew,
smell, swallow, think, hear, and so on. But, in other respects, the human head
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is quite unusual. Unlike other animals, even our great ape cousins, our heads
are short and wide, very big brained, snoutless, largely furless, and perched
on a short, nearly vertical neck. Daniel E. Lieberman sets out to explain how
the human head works, and why our heads evolved in this peculiarly human way.
Exhaustively researched and years in the making, this innovative book documents
how the many components of the head function, how they evolved since we
diverged from the apes, and how they interact in diverse ways both functionally
and developmentally, causing them to be highly integrated. This integration not
only permits the head’s many units to accommodate each other as they grow and
work, but also facilitates evolutionary change. Lieberman shows how, when, and
why the major transformations evident in the evolution of the human head
occurred. The special way the head is integrated, Lieberman argues, made it
possible for a few developmental shifts to have had widespread effects on
craniofacial growth, yet still permit the head to function exquisitely. This is
the first book to explore in depth what happened in human evolution by
integrating principles of development and functional morphology with the
hominin fossil record. The Evolution of the Human Head will permanently change
the study of human evolution and has widespread ramifications for thinking
about other branches of evolutionary biology.
Human Evolution Source Book Russell L. Ciochon 2016-12-05 For Junior, Senior,
and Graduate courses in Human Evolution taught in anthropology and biology
departments. This book is the most comprehensive collection of cutting edge
articles on human evolution. Designed for use by students in anthropology,
paleontology, and evolutionary biology, this edited volume brings together the
major ideas and publications on human evolution of the past three decades. The
book spans the entire scope of human evolution with particular emphasis on the
fossil record, including archaeological studies.
Hominin Postcranial Remains from Sterkfontein, South Africa, 1936-1995 Bernhard
Zipfel 2020-05-07 The 1924 African discovery of an early hominin child's skull,
referred to as Australopithecus africanus by Raymond Dart, was a major event in
the history of paleoanthropology. This provided the first evidence of early
hominins in Africa and overturned conventional ideas about human evolution.
Subsequent discoveries of A. africanus fossils, notably from cave deposits at
Sterkfontein, yielded the first evidence that early hominins were habitual
bipeds. Fifty years after this, the discovered wealth of fossil evidence in
eastern Africa of the slightly older and craniodentally more primitive taxon,
A. afarensis, catalyzed debates about the origin and evolution of human gait
and the phylogentic relationships among early hominins. This formed the main
basis of our understanding of early hominin bipedality and paleobiology. Little
attention has been paid to the variation among species in postcranial anatomy
and locomotion, although intriguing hints are beginning to appear in the
literature. Did multiple varieties of bipedality evolve? Did australopith
species differ in positional or manipulative abilities, body proportions, or
patterns of sexual dimorphism? These are critical questions for understanding
the evolution of australopiths and hominin locomotion. In this book, Bernhard
Zipfel, Brian Richmond, Carol Ward, and the most knowledgeable scholars in
their respective fields provide groundbreaking accounts for each postcranial
fossil and expert examinations into the background of each fossil. The chapters
include standardized high-quality photographs and anatomical descriptions to
allow readers to read the book entirely or learn by comparing features across
chapters. Hominin Postcranial Remains from Sterkfontein, South Africa,
1936-1995 is an evolutionary history of South African hominins, and it offers
readers an orientation and introduction to the field. This is an important
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reference book for professional paleontologists, paleobiologists,
anthropologists, geologists, students, and historians interested in human
evolution.
The Unfinished Business of Human Evolution Gilbert McArdle M.D. 2017-01-10 This
book is written by Dr. Gilbert McArdle, who is a retired general surgeon.
During his surgical practice, he treated numerous disease states in which it
appeared that some of these illnesses could possibly be related to unresolved
aspects of human evolution: e.g.: recurrent diseases of the spine, hernias,
arthritis, etc. Discussions of these various “anomalies of human evolution”, so
to speak, are presented along with possible suggested evolutionary
“corrections”, both anatomical and biochemical, of these anomalies. These
discussions are prefaced by a brief review of the major historical concepts in
the theory of evolution. Obviously, these personal suggestions and opinions
concerning human evolution will be controversial or even unreasonable to
evolutionists and those groups or individuals who do not believe in evolution.
It should be stated that my intent is not to be offensive to anyone, but merely
to present several ideas about evolution that may perhaps stimulate interest in
the multiple fascinating scientific aspects of evolution in general and human
evolution in particular.
An Ape's View of Human Evolution Peter Andrews 2016-01-07 Our closest living
relatives are the chimpanzee and bonobo. We share many characteristics with
them, but our lineages diverged millions of years ago. Who in fact was our last
common ancestor? Bringing together ecology, evolution, genetics, anatomy and
geology, this book provides a new perspective on human evolution. What can
fossil apes tell us about the origins of human evolution? Did the last common
ancestor of apes and humans live in trees or on the ground? What did it eat,
and how did it survive in a world full of large predators? Did it look anything
like living apes? Andrews addresses these questions and more to reconstruct the
common ancestor and its habitat. Synthesising thirty-five years of work on both
ancient environments and fossil and modern ape anatomy, this book provides
unique new insights into the evolutionary processes that led to the origins of
the human lineage.
Resilience and Human History Yumiko Nara 2020-08-28 This unique book provides a
platform for resilience research, combining knowledge from various domains,
such as genetics, primatology, archeology, geography, physical anthropology,
cultural anthropology, medicine, ecology, psychology, risk management and
systems science, in order to examine specific concepts. The term "resilience"
was originally used in psychology, but in current-day usage, it mainly refers
to the "ability to recover from disaster"; however, the concept of resilience
is still ambiguous. This book challenges readers to reconsider the concept of
resilience comprehensively from diverse perspectives and to re-conceptualize it
as an important framework applicable in various research fields. The book
explores resilience by expanding the time and space scales to the maximum. On
the time axis, it traces back to our human ancestors (and even to anthropoid
apes) and follows the evolution of humans, the origin of agriculture, the rise
and fall of ancient civilizations, and the present day. On the space axis, it
discusses levels ranging from genetic; bacterial flora; individual, indigenous
communities; and modern societies; to the global level. As such it expands the
base for considering the problems facing modern society and selecting a future
direction. In the long history of evolution, we Homo sapiens have faced, and
overcome, various kinds of risks. By acquiring resilience, we have surpassed
other animals and become apparent rulers of the earth; but, at the same time,
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we are also facing more serious risks than ever before. This book provides
insights into addressing the challenges of a sustainable future.
Understanding Human Anatomy and Pathology Rui Diogo 2018-09-03 Understanding
Human Anatomy and Pathology: An Evolutionary and Developmental Guide for
Medical Students provides medical students with a much easier and more
comprehensive way to learn and understand human gross anatomy by combining
state-of-the-art knowledge about human anatomy, evolution, development, and
pathology in one book. The book adds evolutionary, pathological, and
developmental information in a way that reduces the difficulty and total time
spent learning gross anatomy by making learning more logical and systematic. It
also synthesizes data that would normally be available for students only by
consulting several books at a time. Anatomical illustrations are carefully
selected to follow the style of those seen in human anatomical atlases but are
simpler in their overall configuration, making them easier to understand
without overwhelming students with visual information. The book’s organization
is also more versatile than most human anatomy texts so that students can refer
to different sections according to their own learning styles. Because it is
relatively short in length and easily transportable, students can take this
invaluable book anywhere and use it to understand most of the structures they
need to learn for any gross anatomy course.
The Evolution of Language C. Scott-Philips Thomas 2012 Proceedings of Evolang
IX, the 9th International Conference on the Evolution of Language. The Evolang
conferences are the leading international conferences for new findings in the
study of the origins and evolution of language. They attract a
multidisciplinary audience. The proceedings are an important resource for
researchers in the field.
Anthropological Lives Virginia R Dominguez 2020-05-15 Anthropological Lives
introduces readers to what it is like to be a professional anthropologist. It
focuses on the work anthropologists do, the passions they have, the way that
being an anthropologist affects the kind of life they lead. The book draws
heavily on the experiences of twenty anthropologists interviewed by Virginia R.
Dominguez and Brigittine M. French, as well as on the experiences of the two
coauthors. Many different kinds of anthropologists are represented, and the
book makes a point of discussing their commonalities as well as their
differences. Some of the anthropologists included work in the academy, some
work outside the academy, and some work in institutions like museums. Included
are cultural anthropologists, linguistic anthropologists, medical
anthropologists, biological anthropologists, practicing anthropologists, and
anthropological archaeologists. A fascinating look behind the curtain, the
stories in Anthropological Lives will inform anyone who has ever wondered what
you do with a degree in anthropology. Anthropologists profiled: Leslie Aiello,
Lee Baker, João Biehl, Tom Boellstorff, Jacqueline Comito, Shannon Dawdy,
Virginia R. Dominguez, T.J. Ferguson, Brigittine French, Agustín Fuentes, Amy
Goldenberg, Mary Gray, Sarah Green, Monica Heller, Douglas Hertzler, Ed Liebow,
Mariano Perelman, Jeremy Sabloff, Carolyn Sargent, Marilyn Strathern, Nandini
Sundar, Alaka Wali.
Landscape of the Mind John F. Hoffecker 2011-05-31 In Landscape of the Mind,
John F. Hoffecker explores the origin and growth of the human mind, drawing on
archaeology, history, and the fossil record. He suggests that, as an indirect
result of bipedal locomotion, early humans developed a feedback relationship
among their hands, brains, and tools that evolved into the capacity to
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externalize thoughts in the form of shaped stone objects. When anatomically
modern humans evolved a parallel capacity to externalize thoughts as symbolic
language, individual brains within social groups became integrated into a
"neocortical Internet," or super-brain, giving birth to the mind. Noting that
archaeological traces of symbolism coincide with evidence of the ability to
generate novel technology, Hoffecker contends that human creativity, as well as
higher order consciousness, is a product of the superbrain. He equates the
subsequent growth of the mind with human history, which began in Africa more
than 50,000 years ago. As anatomically modern humans spread across the globe,
adapting to a variety of climates and habitats, they redesigned themselves
technologically and created alternative realities through tools, language, and
art. Hoffecker connects the rise of civilization to a hierarchical
reorganization of the super-brain, triggered by explosive population growth.
Subsequent human history reflects to varying degrees the suppression of the
mind's creative powers by the rigid hierarchies of nationstates and empires,
constraining the further accumulation of knowledge. The modern world emerged
after 1200 from the fragments of the Roman Empire, whose collapse had
eliminated a central authority that could thwart innovation. Hoffecker
concludes with speculation about the possibility of artificial intelligence and
the consequences of a mind liberated from its organic antecedents to exist in
an independent, nonbiological form.
Becoming Human Ian Tattersall 2000 Offering wisdom gleaned from fossil remains,
primate behavior, prehistoric art, and archaeology, Tattersall presents a
stunning picture of human evolution.
Human Evolutionary Psychology Louise Barrett 2002-02-17 Why do people resort to
plastic surgery to look young? Why are stepchildren at greatest risk of fatal
abuse? Why do we prefer gossip to algebra? Why must Dogon wives live alone in a
dark hut for five days a month? Why are young children good at learning
language but not sharing? Over the past decade, psychologists and behavioral
ecologists have been finding answers to such seemingly unrelated questions by
applying an evolutionary perspective to the study of human behavior and
psychology. Human Evolutionary Psychology is a comprehensive, balanced, and
readable introduction to this burgeoning field. It combines a sophisticated
understanding of the basics of evolutionary theory with a solid grasp of
empirical case studies. Covering not only such traditional subjects as kin
selection and mate choice, this text also examines more complex understandings
of marriage practices and inheritance rules and the way in which individual
action influences the structure of societies and aspects of cultural evolution.
It critically assesses the value of evolutionary explanations to humans in both
modern Western society and traditional preindustrial societies. And it fairly
presents debates within the field, identifying areas of compatibility among
sometimes competing approaches. Combining a broad scope with the more in-depth
knowledge and sophisticated understanding needed to approach the primary
literature, this text is the ideal introduction to the exciting and rapidly
expanding study of human evolutionary psychology.
The Speciation of Modern Homo Sapiens T. J. Crow 2004-01-08 This is the first
volume to address directly the question of the speciation of modern Homo
sapiens. The subject raises profound questions about the nature of the species,
our defining characteristic (it is suggested it is language), and the brain
changes and their genetic basis that make us distinct. The British Academy and
the Academy of Medical Sciences have brought together experts from
palaeontology, archaeology, linguistics, psychology, genetics and evolutionary
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theory to present evidence and theories at the cutting edge of our
understanding of these issues. Palaeontological and genetic work suggests that
the transition from a precursor hominid species to modern man took place
between 100,000 and 150,000 years ago. Some contributors discuss what is most
characteristic of the species, focussing on language and its possible basis in
brain lateralization. This work is placed in the context of speciation theory,
which has remained a subject of considerable debate since the evolutionary
synthesis of Mendelian genetics and Darwinian theory. The timing of specific
transitions in hominid evolution is discussed, as also is the question of the
neural basis of language. Other contributors address the possible genetic
nature of the transition, with reference to changes on the X and Y chromosomes
that may account for sex differences in lateralization and verbal ability.
These differences are discussed in terms of the theory of sexual selection, and
with reference to the mechanisms of speciation. These essays will be vital
reading for anyone interested in the nature and origins of the species, and
specifically human abilities.
Modern Humans John F. Hoffecker 2017-10-31 Modern Humans is a vivid account of
the most recent—and perhaps the most important—phase of human evolution: the
appearance of anatomically modern people (Homo sapiens) in Africa less than
half a million years ago and their later spread throughout the world. Leaving
no stone unturned, John F. Hoffecker demonstrates that Homo sapiens represents
a “major transition” in the evolution of living systems in terms of fundamental
changes in the role of non-genetic information. Modern Humans synthesizes
recent findings from genetics (including the rapidly growing body of ancient
DNA), the human fossil record, and archaeology relating to the African origin
and global dispersal of anatomically modern people. Hoffecker places humans in
the broad context of the evolution of life, emphasizing the critical role of
genetic and non-genetic forms of information in living systems as well as how
changes in the storage, transmission, and translation of information underlie
major transitions in evolution. He also draws on information and complexity
theory to explain the emergence of Homo sapiens in Africa several hundred
thousand years ago and the rapid and unprecedented spread of our species into a
variety of environments in Australia and Eurasia, including the Arctic and
Beringia, beginning between 75,000 and 60,000 years ago. This magisterial work
will appeal to all with an interest in the ever-fascinating field of human
evolution.
Why Us? James Le Fanu 2010 Describes how in the recent past science has come
face-to-face with two seemingly unanswerable questions concerning the nature of
genetic inheritance and the workings of the brain-- questions that suggest
there is, after all, "more than we can know."
Neanderthals and Modern Humans Clive Finlayson 2004-03-11 Neanderthals and
Modern Humans develops the theme of the close relationship between climate
change, ecological change and biogeographical patterns in humans during the
Pleistocene. In particular, it challenges the view that Modern Human
'superiority' caused the extinction of the Neanderthals between 40 and 30
thousand years ago. Clive Finlayson shows that to understand human evolution,
the spread of humankind across the world and the extinction of archaic
populations, we must move away from a purely theoretical evolutionary ecology
base and realise the importance of wider biogeographic patterns including the
role of tropical and temperate refugia. His proposal is that Neanderthals
became extinct because their world changed faster than they could cope with,
and that their relationship with the arriving Modern Humans, where they met,
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was subtle.
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